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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:31 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Washington Place
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From: Ed Dailey [mailto:supple.dailey@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2017 7:52 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Washington Place 

         I urge the City Council to approve Washington Place. This is a forward looking, mixed use development 
which will serve Newton for generations, particularly with respect to vibrant use of the village, affordable 
housing, and rental housing. 

            /Ed Dailey 

Ed Dailey 
supple.dailey@gmail.com
67 Maplewood Av 
Newton, Massachusetts  02459 
617.852.7110
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